











- THE PREZ
SEZ°

The Horseless Carriage club
A.A.C,A., and Convert- Retrac.
Clubs in Tucson are Eponsors
of a multi-club picnic which
will take place Oct 12, 1980.
This event will take place at
the Boy Scout Ranch on Kinney
Rd. They are meeting at the
park view Shopping center on
the N#E corner of Ajo and
misaion Rd. Time will be 11:00
and departure by Clubs at
11:45 &.M. The Sponsors request
there be no alcoholic beverages,
bring your own eating utensils,
plates, serving utensils, ect.
A charge of $1.00 per head,
and children 8 and under are
free. This 1s a pot luck type
of a:picnic and therefore any

_ one from our club that gees

e will be expected to bring a
dessert to serve themselves
and 8-10 more people.

The Tucson Corvair Assoc.
will not go to this event as
one of our mid-month activitles
because of & regular activity
that is poing to take place on
Oct the S5th, this will be a
econmony run to Bisbee, but
anyone that wants to go to the
picnic will be more than welcome
and oppertunity to see a large
number of old cars will abound.

I recslived a letter from the
Inland Bmpire Corvair Club and
they wanted to know 1f anyone
from our club wanted to come
to Riverside Calif. on Sept 21,
to join in a Econo-Run if so
anyone interested is to contact
Jack Irwin, 5330 Greenbrier Dr.
Riverside Calif. 9250L tele
(714) 787-8473.

Today was a good day for the

~— T7.C,A., the turn out to see the
old cars owned by Tom Hubard
great, I think there were 18
corvalr plus a couple more car

DUES

loada, It is trudly hard for me
to believe that one man owns so
many nice automobiles.

The future sees a lot of new
activities for the T.C.A. one of
which is the christmas party.

Start making plans to attend now
this is the best thing we do all
year, and don't forget your can
money goes a long way toward paying
for this party so keep 1t coming.

At future events we will start
using a disclaimer form for everyone
that comes to an event. This
hopefully will protect everyone con-
ected with the T.C. A. More informas«
tion on thlas at a future meeting.

I had a terible vacation with the
family this year, Murphy was with us
and every thing that could have gons
wrong did., This year I get a second
chance, we are going to mix a little
businass with pleasure in Wyoming,
so I won't be at the next meeting.

I leave my duties in very good hands
and hope to see all of you at the
econo~run to Bisbee,

Pat Hayhurst

If your name appears on this )
list, your club dues should be paid
to Don Bortle at the next meeting
or by mailing them to Don.

July Pierre Lijon
Jeff Eppley
Jim Shea

August Bryan Lynch
Barney Goodwin

Louis Lage
Larry Bissey
Ron Richmond

Sept. David Stafford
Tom Kerby
Don Robinson
John Roach
Douglas McVie
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